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HOMEOWNER ADVISORY COUNCIL (HAC) ELECTIONS: 
 
The annual election for vacant seats on the HAC is upon us.  There are five (5) vacant seats. 
  
The following members of the University Glen community have requested their names be listed as HAC 
candidates: 

• Gabrielle Powell 
• Madison Litton 
• Mary Kennedy 
• Sandi Boyd 
• Dillon Tull 

Homeowners can vote for up to five (5) candidates per ballot. 

Materials for the Homeowners Advisory Council (HAC) election have been mailed to each owner (household) in 
University Glen.  

Please return the ballot in the enclosed stamped envelope provided to the UGCAM Office with delivery 
by Wednesday, June 19th, at 5:00PM.  

 
 
RATTLESNAKE SIGHTINGS: 
 
Be aware that with the arrival of warmer temperatures, UGCAM has received 
reports of rattlesnakes.  Please report safety concerns of this nature to the CSUCI 
Police Department. 
  
 
 
 
 

UPCOMING MEETINGS  
 
Community Advisory Group (CAG): June 27, 2024, at 4:00pm, in person at the Town Center 
Community Room. 


